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FILED BY E-MAIL PURSUANT TO 

Public Notice, Media Bureau Announces Procedures For All Filings Currently Submitted in the 

Consolidated Database System (CDBS), DA 22-29, rel. January 11, 2022, addressed to 

audiofilings@fcc.gov 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

9050 Junction Drive 

Annapolis Junction, MD 20701        

 

 

Re: WPCS, Pensacola, FL (Facility No. 52230) 

            Request for STA to operate with reduced transmitter power   

 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Pensacola Christian College, Inc.(“Pensacola Christian College”), through its counsel, hereby 

requests Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to operate non-commerical educational Station 

WPCS, Pensacola, FL (fac id 52230) (“Station”) with reduced transmitter output power of 5 kw 

pending repairs. 

 

The requsted STA is necessary to continue service to the public until repair of the Station’s 

transmitter can be made.  Until testing and repairs can be made, the transmitter manufacturer 

recommended reduction of the transmitter output power from 13.5 kw to 5.0 kw.  The licensee is 

hopeful this can be accomplished within 30 to 60 days.   

 

For the foregoing reasons, Pensacola Christian College respectfully requests an STA to operate the 

station with reduced facilties pending repairs. Pensacola Christian College will inform the 

Commission when the Station is able to resume operating pursuant to the terms of its license.   

 

Pensacola Christian College, hereby certifies that neither it, nor any party thereto, is subject to a 

denial of federal benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse 

Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862. 
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Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 
      M. Scott Johnson 

      Counsel to Pensacola Christian College, Inc.. 

 

cc: Dale Bickel   

     dale.bickel@fcc.gov 

 

 
  

 

  
 

 
 


